
Jaunty	Park	Golf	Society	
	

Minutes	of	meeting	held	“outside”	The	Birley,	4th	Sept	2014	
	
In	attendance:	Lee	Rafter,	Chris	Armstrong,	Gary	Marshall,	Barry	Ledger,	Alan	
Taylor,	Danny	Smith,	Andy	Thickett,	Graham	Allen,	Rob	Knight,	Jason	Pardoe,	Craig	
Jackson,	Simon	Fairfax,	Jon	Evans,	Mark	Gamban,		
	
Apologies:	Andy	Dobson	,Dave	Thickett,	Adrian	Dye,	Martin	Barnett	,Mark	Ridgway												
	
Minutes	proposed	by:	Chris	Armstrong	;	Seconded	by	Jon	Evans:meeting	started	
8.10pm	
	
Matters	arising	from	previous	meeting:	
	
Re	revised	handicap	changes	for	2015,	Rob	has	suggested	two	ideas.no1	revert	back	
to	winner	being	dropped	1	point	on	standard..no2	revert	to	the	course	par..Barry	
also	has	an	idea	so	all	these	will	be	discussed	at	the	AGM..	
	
Captains	comments:	
Mark	would	like	to	thank	everyone	for	playing	at	his	away	day	@	Karsten	Lakes	and	
hope	we	enjoyed	it	even	if	the	food	was	a	little	disappointing.Mark	has	handed	back	
£15	left	over	from	his	money	towards	his	prizes.		
	
President:	
Andy	sends	his	apologies,	but	not	too	much	as	enjoying	his	holiday	lol		
	
Treasurer:	
Gary	like	to	thank	Mark	for	Sunday.	The	money	given	by	Mark	has	been	passed	onto	
Andy	towards	his	away	day.	Winners	of	the	bonus	ball	have	been	given	their	
winnings.	Some	players	are	overdue	on	subs	and	their	names	to	be	passed	onto	Lee	
to	notify	them.	A	list	has	started	to	go	round	as	to	what	drinks	people	want	for	xmas	
so	be	quick	and	dont	miss	out..	
	
		At	this	time	we	are	on	track	with	the	account	for	the	year..	
	
H,cap	secretary:	
From	last	meeting	all	scorecards	were	correctly	filled	in	@	Karsten	Lakes	,and	
thanks	Mark	for	a	great	day.	Regarding	Andys	away	day	@	Thornhurst	on	the	28th	
September	there	are	22	confirmed	to	play	so	the	concept	will	be	7	x	singles	and	2	x	
doubles	must	be	at	the	course	at	9am	
	
Further	news	on	forthcoming	Ryder	Cup	to	be	played	at	Thornhurst	the	date	is	16th	
November	with	times	tbc..	
	
Secretary	



Lee	to	contact	John	Wordsworth	about	monies	owed	to	society	,which	was	promised	
would	be	passed	onto	a	member	for	Captains	Day..	Like	to	thank	Mark	for	his	day		
	
A.O.B		
	
			General	feeling	from	members	regarding	away	days	&	whether	we	should	bother	
having	the	meals	after	golf	as	some	have	been	disappointing.	Which	could	lead	us	
getting	better	deals	at	more	courses	just	by	having	bacon	butty,	tea/coffee	and	golf,	
this	will	be	discussed	at	the	AGM	
	
			It	has	been	brought	up	that	some	members	of	the	society	have	been	making	
inappropriate	comments	to	a	fellow	member,	this	is	totally	unacceptable.	All	golfing	
etiquette	must	be	adhered	to	on	and	off	the	course....	
	
meeting	closed	8.50pm	
	


